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June 26, 2020 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
GripFibre surfacing – Abenhall Road  
 
When: 11th to 12th July 0700 to 1900 
 
We will shortly be delivering a gripfibre programme in your area. 

 
Gripfibre offers an effective and safe treatment, for example on variable substrates and winding 
roads. It has been proven to have exceptional retained skid resistance and durability values. 

 
Notification  
Signs will be erected on the road prior to works, informing you of the intended start date of the 
works, which will be completed within 36 hours of commencement. GripFibre surfacing is weather 
dependent and dates are likely to change at short notice, please keep an eye out for local 
signage and take note of the dates that are stated. Programme and changes will also be published 
online and on our social media feeds: 
 
- Website – www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/surfacedressing    
- Facebook – Gloucestershire Roads 
- Twitter - @GlosRoads 
 
In the majority of cases, to ensure the safety of road users and our workforce, the road will be 
closed while the works take place.  Pedestrian access will be maintained and short diversions will be 
in place.  
 
The operation is made very difficult if vehicles are parked on the road. Therefore, can you please 
ensure that your vehicles and those belonging to any visitors are removed from the road 
between the hours of 7.00am – 7.00pm, to avoid disruption and enable the work to be 
completed efficiently. If you are going away can you please arrange with your neighbours that your 
vehicle can be moved at short notice to prevent any unnecessary delay and cost. If you are currently 
shielding and unable to remove vehicles, please let us know. 
 
Bus service 
If you use a regular bus service which travels the road being surface dressed, there maybe 
disruption to this bus route.  
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
During the works 

 
Please do not walk or drive on the wet surface, as this may mark your shoes, car and driveways. If 
walking across the freshly laid finished road surface please be aware it may stick to your shoes and 
be transferred to carpets, internal floors and driveways etc. 

 
“Important Note, please check your shoes and your pet’s feet before entering any premises 
as we cannot accept liability for any damage caused” 
 
We will make every effort to minimise any inconvenience and thank you in advance for your 
patience.  Should you have any queries please contact us on 08000 514514. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Alex McGregor 
Contract Manager For and on behalf of Ringway  
 
 

 


